









Glen Haven Park

Dear Paula and 'team'!

We would like to sincerely thank you for your commitment to the production of the horses for the first Youth Olympic Games.

Arriving here we did not know what to expect as far as the horses were concerned. We were extremely impressed at the condition of the squad of horses that was presented for the first vet inspection. Once training had got underway it was obvious that great care had gone into providing a group of horses that were very similar in ability and that the training of the horses had provided us with fit healthy horses to work with. This in turn allowed us to win our first Youth Olympic Team Gold Medal!

This has been an excellent education for all of us and this education would not have been complete without the help of you and your team. You and your team should be very proud of what you have delivered to this event.

Many thanks for your contribution to making this a very special time for both our athletes and us as the officials!

Best wishes

Team Europe.

Corinne Bracken GBR

Ludo Philippaerts BEL

Renata Fuchs SUI

Gianluca Bormioli ITA

Antoni Dahlke POL

